
David Vaughan
Yarmouth
LD 1750
Dear Members of the Transportation Committee,

I live in Yarmouth, I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council. I ask you to vote in favor of the bike and pedestrian trail in your upcoming 
meeting. 
Thank you,
David Vaughan


